
ATTENTION 
YEARS 9-11 STUDENTS 

& PARENTS

2024

Do you want to see 
the Eiffel Tower, the Colosseum 

or the Kinkaku-ji Temple up close?

Do you have a desire to experience some 
unfogettable moments overseas?

Are you interested in learning about life in an Italian, 
French or Japanese family and school?

Are you interested in travelling to Italy, 
French or Japan with the College next year?

Are you stydying Italian, 
French and/or Japanese?

If you are interested in becoming involved in this once in a lifetime experience, 
then watch this space. We will be having an Information Evening 

to launch 2024 College trips to Italy, France or Japan. More details to follow.

For further preliminary information please see Mrs Fulvia Galigani in N4, 
or contact on 9301 2777, or fgaligani@penola.vic.edu.au


